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Greetings!  

Water conservation is very important to our economy and to 

your business. To help preserve our groundwater supplies, 

the Upper San Pedro Partnership is introducing a free Sloan 

Upper Cut Dual-Flushometer retrofit program. It is simply the 

replacement of the silver handle on flushometer valve 

assemblies with a special green handle, and takes minutes to 

install. The handles are distinctive with a green microbial 

coating, and when pulled up for liquid flushes use 1.28 gallons 

as a standard flush. The user pushes the handle down for a 

full flush.  

You are receiving this letter because you may have some candidate toilets in your facility 

and we request your participation in this free program.  

Eligible toilets are 1.6 gallons per flush (gpf) flushometer toilets (the use number is stamped 

behind the seat or LC is stamped on the valve assembly). All 1.6 gpf toilets located in 

women’s restrooms are eligible, 1.6 gpf toilets in men’s handicap stalls, and all 1.6 gpf 

toilets in men’s restrooms without urinals.  

To participate:  

1. Contact Rebecca Dailous, at rebecca.dailous@arizona.edu, 458-8278 x 2150. Rebecca 

will schedule a visit and ask you a few restroom usage questions for data collection.  

2. Count the number of eligible toilets in your facility. 

3. Agree to have your maintenance staff install the retrofits and informational signs in 

the toilet stalls (all provided) within 30 days of receiving the valve handles.  

4. Contact Rebecca when the handles are installed for a check-back visit.  

5. Tell your employees that your business has participated in this retrofit program, and 

encourage them to use the handles correctly by reading the signs posted in the toilet 

stalls.  

If you are interested in this program, please contact Rebecca. 

Thank you for being a part of our water conservation community!          7/2016 
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